
First Presbyterian Church 
Called Meeting of Session 

August 26, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Moderator, Rev. Ashley Love, and opened with prayer at 
6:35PM. Present were Katherine White, Kim Roider, Carol Dietrich, Gail Herron, Craig Holmes, Wilfred 
Tamon, Sylvia Cavanaugh, Bill Alessio, and Office Manager, Suzi Treganza. 
 
Reality Church has approached us with a request to use our Sanctuary and classrooms for Sunday 
afternoon service. They will pay $500 to $600 per week. A motion was made, seconded and passed to 
draw up a contract with Reality Church for use of the Sanctuary and classrooms for 4 hours on 
Sundays at about $500 per week. Usage must be in compliance with public health recommendations 
and requirements. Reality services will begin September 12th. 
 
The meeting was closed with prayer by Carol Dietrich at 7:10 PM. 
 
Submitted by 
 
Katherine White 
Clerk of Session 


